
August 29, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-01-0150 - MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING AND INTERAGENCY AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY AND THE
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ON THE REVIEW
OF INCIDENTAL WASTE DETERMINATIONS FOR THE IDAHO
NATIONAL ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL
LABORATORY

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the staff plans to sign the
Memorandum of Understanding and Interagency Agreement between the NRC and the
Department of Energy.
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